
1 November 2012          

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  2013 Annual KDMA Conference - Dryden 
 

 

 
Recommendation: 
That authorization is hereby given for the following Members of Council to attend the 
2013 Annual Conference of the Kenora District Municipal Association (KDMA), taking 
place at the Best Western in Dryden, ON, February, 7, 8 and 9, 2013:- 

 
 

And further that all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem 
Policy be hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
With the Annual KDMA Conference taking place in early 2013, it is recommended we 

determine who is interested in attending so that registrations and rooms may be 
booked in Dryden. 
 

Budget: 
Council. 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 

 


